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Humane Society International (HSI) writes on behalf of our 40,000 Australian members 
with regard to the state government inquiry into the management of public land in New 
South Wales.  HSI is deeply concerned that this inquiry will result in the opening up of 
significant amounts of publicly owned land to destruction caused by environmentally 
detrimental mining practices. 




